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Gary Carr
Regional Chair

Meetings at Halton Region, 1151 Bronte Rd., Oakville, L6M 3L1
Visit halton.ca/meetings for full schedule.

Summer is a great time to get out and explore Halton, but remember to
practice summer safety! If you’re heading outdoors for the day, check the
forecast before you go and dress appropriately. You can also sign up to
receive heat and air quality warnings directly to your phone or other mobile
device. If you are hosting a BBQ or picnic, remember to follow these steps
when preparing food: clean, separate, cook and chill. To learn how Halton
Region can help you make safe choices this summer, visit halton.ca or call
311.

Summer safety tips from Halton Region

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE

Reconstruction of Winston Churchill Boulevard (Regional Road 19)
from 1.2 Kilometres South of Ballinafad Road to Olde Base Line Road,

Town of Halton Hills

Contract Number: R-3192A-18

Project Manager: Martin Larkin
905-825-6000, ext. 7614
martin.larkin@halton.ca 07

05
18

Due to road reconstruction works, Winston Churchill Boulevard will be closed
from Isabella Street to Olde Base Line Road with access to local traffic only starting
Monday, June 25, 2018 to Friday, March 1, 2019.

Access for local residents will be maintained at all times.

July 11 9:30 a.m. Regional Council

CELEBRATING

LIFE’S
MOMENTS

For more information contact Bill Dhaliwal | 905-877-8468 ext 2223 | bdhaliwal@clublink.ca
EAGLE RIDGE GOLF CLUB | RR #4, 11742 TENTH LINE, GEORGETOWN, ON

eagleridge.clublink.ca

Open year round
Endless possibilities

View Our Newly Renovated Clubhouse!

BRIDAL SHOWERS | REHEARSAL DINNERS
WEDDINGS

All Inclusive packages from $99

www.cbi.ca
318 Guelph St, Unit 2/3

Georgetown, ON

As of July 1, 2018, Ross Physiotherapy Solutions is changing our name to
CBI Health Centre. Our name is changing but our great people and our
commitment to providing you the best possible care remains the same.
We will continue to operate as we have for the past 19 years. Same
fantastic staff with the same commitment to you, your family and loved ones.

Call us at 905.873.7677 or book an appointment online at www.cbi.ca!

CBI Health Centre - Georgetown

Janice Kouyoumjian has
been serving the George-
town community for 41
years. 

A financial adviser for
CIBC in the Georgetown
Market Place, she says she
has met and formed rela-
tionships with so many peo-
ple over the years, making

her decision to leave a diffi-
cult one.

"It's definitely bitter-
sweet. I've really enjoyed
working here. My clients are
my friends, so it's tough to
leave them," she said. "This
is such a big part of me."

But, she adds, she is
looking forward to what the

future holds. 
"I have six grandchildren

that I plan on spending more
time with," she said. 

Friends and customers
are stopping by the branch
at 280 Guelph St. on June 29,
to say their goodbyes and
reminisce over treats and re-
freshments. 

COMMUNITY

Janice Kouyoumjian celebrates her retirement with fellow employees. From
left to right: Stacey Hamilton, Mahvesh Sheikh, Janice Kouyoumjian and
Shireen Sapra.

Veronica Appia/Metroland

Georgetown CIBC employee
retires after 41 years


